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I oppose bill HB 2007. This bill is a disgusting example of government outreach. We 

as citizens of the USA are protected under the second amendment to have the right 

to bear arms. If a citizen has undergone the background check and the classes with 

law enforcement or a trained and certified professional to obtain a concealed 

handgun license, then they should not be limited on where they can carry. I for one 

feel much safer when I know that people who are law abiding have a means to stop 

or dissuade a possible threat to those around them. If you tie the hands of law 

abiding citizens to carry then all that will do is empower and enable criminals to carry 

out their acts of violence. Why not? Who would be able to stop them? The police can 

not be everywhere at all times. But if you have citizens carrying a concealed weapon 

where ever they are, then I guarantee that criminals will think twice when they know 

that they can be stopped. Again this is common sense. Thank you for your time. 


